
         Roses are red………… 

                   Violets are blue………….. 

This Valentines Day we are giving the children the opportunity to gift a flower to a friend of their 
choice. Parents are also welcome to send a flower to their child. This is completely optional, 

but we believe this is great occasion to spread a little love on Valentine’s!! 
 

The flowers will be at a cost of £1 each and must be pre-ordered by completing this 
form and returning it with payment to the ‘Friends’ box in the school foyer.  

Alternatively, you can email your form to friendsghps@outlook.com. 
 Payment can also be made using the QR code below. 

 
Deadline for payment & forms is MONDAY 10TH FEBRUARY, unfortunately we may be 

unable to accommodate order if they are late.  
Flowers will be handed out at school on Friday 14th February 

 
Please fill out the label below with some lovely words of encouragement or perhaps a short 

poem & we will attach it to your flower.  

The greatest gift of life is friendship, why not show your friends that you 
care. The flower will be a token to express to someone special how you 

feel this Valentine’s Day. 

 

 

Name of Recipient: ___________________________ Class of Recipient: ____________________ 

Payment Amount: ________________               Payment type:  Cash / Online 

                                 Please write your message in the box below   

                                                                          ↓ 
 

 

mailto:friendsghps@outlook.com

